
Family Bulletin 

National Do Something Nice Day – Bee Kind!

October the 5th is National Do Something Nice Day, 
or Bee Kind at Avanti Gardens. Children are invited 
to come to school dressed in black and yellow.

DATE EVENT

Thursday 5th October National Do Something Nice Day

Monday 9th October School Portraits Day

Wednesday 11th October School Disco 3:30pm – 4:30pm

Friday 13th October PTA Market 3:15pm – 3:45pm

Friday 13th October Last day of term

Monday 30th October Inset Day

Tuesday 31st October First day of Term 2

PTA

Please take the time  to read the PTA 
Newsletter for further information about 
how to get involved, the School Disco and 
PTA market.

A random act of kindness can be telling someone what you admire 
about them or even just giving them and friendly smile.
On Thursday we hope to share random acts of kindness around the 
school. The kitchen will be serving Waffles and Beans and Chocolate 
cake – that sounds nice!



 

  UPDATES

ABSENCE REPORTING

If your child is absent from school please inform the office by 9:30am 
by emailing absence.agb@avanti.org.uk You need to inform the office 
every day that your child is absent. If you are unsure as to whether your 
child is well enough to attend school you may find the following link 
useful

NHS : Is my child too ill for school?

SCHOOL PORTRAITS

Children will be having their portraits taken on Monday 9th of 
October. If they have a sibling in the school, they will also have their 
photograph taken with them.
If you have not given permission for any photographs to be taken of 
your children previously you have been emailed seeking your 
permission. Please reply to the office.

FLU IMMUNISATION

If your child received the flu immunisation today but did not come 
home with a leaflet you can access it here.

Vaccine Information

mailto:absence.agb@avanti.org.uk
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
https://www.medicines.org.uk/emc/files/pil.3296.pdf


 

  UPDATES



 COMMUNITY NEWS



Wishing you all a fun weekend. We really look 
forward to seeing you all next week.

From the whole Avanti Gardens Team
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